
 

 
 
 
RECORD OF DECISION TAKEN UNDER CABINET MEMBER DELEGATED 
POWERS AT COUNTY HALL, NEWPORT, ISLE OF WIGHT ON MONDAY, 21 
AUGUST 2017 
 
THE CALL IN PERIOD FOR THIS DECISION EXPIRES AT 5.00PM ON TUESDAY, 
29 AUGUST 2017. THE DECISION CANNOT BE IMPLEMENTED UNTIL AFTER 
THAT DATE. 
 
 
Present:  Cllr Barry Abraham - Cabinet Member for Planning and Housing 
 
 Jon Baker – Democratic Services Officer 
 

Item Approval of The Isle of Wight Council’s Preliminary Flood Risk 
Assessment 2017 Review 

Decision reference 01/17 
Notice of Decision 
Published 

Friday, 11 August 2017 

Decision taken THAT the PFRA Review 2017 be noted and endorsed 

Reason for 
decision 

To assist the council in meeting its statutory requirements as a lead 
local flood authority (LLFA) under regulations. 
 
To adhere to the council’s corporate priority of ‘Supporting growth in 
the economy, making the Island a better place and keeping it safe’ 
 

Additional reasons To help inform any review of the Local Flood Risk Management 
Strategy for the Island, under the Flood and Water Management Act 
2010. 
 

Options 
considered and 
rejected 

Option 2 - Not to note or endorse the PFRA Review 2017 
 
 

Representations 
Received 

None received 
 

Declarations of 
interest 

None declared 
 

Additional advice 
received 

None received 
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